
 

Spur Corp renews cautionary on BEE deal

Spur Corporation (SUR) said on Thursday, 26 June 2014, it was still involved in talks regarding the introduction of a black
economic empowerment partner‚ which could have a material effect on its shares. "Accordingly‚ shareholders are advised
to continue to exercise caution when dealing in the company's securities until a detailed announcement is made‚" the
restaurant franchise group said. Source: I-Net Bridge
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